
 

 

 

CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

Notice of Public Meeting 

 
 

 

 

The Conservation Commission will hold a public meeting at 7:00 pm on Tuesday, March 11, 

2014 at the T.O.H.P Burnham Public Library at 30 Martin Street. This meeting will be for the 

express purpose of discussing the proposed municipal wetland by-law to be used in conjunction 

with the Wetland Protection Act to be submitted to the Selectmen for the Warrant to be presented 

at the Annual Town Meeting. The Commission may vote on this item. 

 

 

         Wallace Bruce, Chairman 

 

 

 

 

NEXT MEETING DATE:  Tuesday, March 18, 2014 

 
 

  


